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Raszka Shelley

From: Ceiridwen Terrill <cterrill@cu-portland.edu>

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 5:47 PM

To: Raszka Shelley

Subject: H3515

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Shelley Raszka, 

 

I’m urging you to kill bill H3515, banning wolves from being on the state list of endangered or threatened species. This 

bill undercuts all protections we’ve worked so hard to achieve.  

 

Sincerely, 

Ceiridwen Terrill, Ph.D. 

 

 

Ceiridwen Terrill, Ph.D. 
Professor  
Concordia University  
2811 N.E. Holman Street 
Portland, Oregon 97211-6099 
(503) 593-8746 
 


